
From 13 to 20 October 2025, please be aware there will be
a significantly reduced Phlebotomy service. Appointments
will only be available for patients needing urgent blood

tests.

These will only be bookable via the telephone line -
01256314751 - to allow us to confirm test urgency. We

expect additional demand during that time and apologise
if you experience any delay in us answering your call.

Thank you for your understanding.

Phlebotomy Outpatients
Temporary Service Change 

13-20 October 2025

Scan here or visit 
hampshirehospitals.nhs.uk

for more information


